Craig, Sondra

From: meagan Dixon <meagancdixon@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 5:12 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: # Sec.32-191 or the file #22-0636

*EX CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

To whom it may concern,

Hi my name is Meagan Dixon, a resident and voter in La Crosse. | am emailing to say there should Not be a ban on
conversion therapy. What right does the government have to ban therapies that is chosen freely. It presupposes that

transgender surgeries and puberty blockers is the only solution. Different strokes for different folks.
Thank you,
Meagan Dixon



